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January 22, 2021

Ta Ohio APWA Members:

The Ohio Chapter of the American Public Works Association (APWA) is offering Family Scholarships for
undergraduate students who will enter their freshman through senior year in the next school year. The students
must be legal children, step children, grandchildren, or spouse of an Ohio Chapter APWA member in good
standing. Student must have been accepted into a post-secondary education program such as technical vocational
training program, trade school, college, or university.

Scholarships will be awarded to the students who best demonstrate the values held high by APWA:

Character and Integrity
Academic Excellence
Service to the Community
Leadership

Enclosed please find an application form that must be used by the students. These forms are also available on our
website at http://ohio.apwa.net (please note there is no www in the web address). Students should be advised that
all required information be submitted with the application and that all eligibility requirements must be met, since the
Family Schotarship Committee will consider the quality, as well as the completeness, of the submission in its
evaluation,

Applications are to be postmarked no later than April 23, 2021. This application should be sent to:

Joseph R. Tucker, PE
City of Marietta
304 Putnam Street
Marietta, OH 45750
(740) 373-5495

josephtucker@mariettach.net

Should you have any questions, please contact Mr. Tucker. Final decisions of the Family Scholarship Committee
will be announced in May 2021.

Very truly yours,

choghR Toeker

Joseph R. Tucker, PE
Family Scholarship Committee Chair

Enclosures




